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Answer: 
The Office has sought both general and specific advice from the Australian Government Solicitor in 
relation to FOI matters. Three FOI requests were received in the 2010 financial year.  All were granted 
and no conclusive certificates were issued. Information on FOI requests for earlier years has been 
published in the Office’s Annual Reports. 
 


